
 

October 7, 2020 

 

Re: Cupertino Sports Center Update 

 

The City of Cupertino has begun a seismic retrofit at the Cupertino Sports Center. The 
project involves a seismic upgrade on the existing building along with ADA 
improvements to the tennis courts. The seismic retrofit was a planned Capital 
Improvement Project approved by City Council before COVID-19 began. The project will 
reinforce columns around the Sports Center for earthquake safety. An upgrade like this 
includes a process that identifies ADA improvements necessary for the building. The 
project is estimated to conclude late December 2020. Tennis court space will be 
available based on construction needs. During construction there may be noise or dust.  
  
We are extending Sports Center Hours on weekdays. Beginning Monday, October 12, 
2020 the Sports Center will be open Monday to Friday 8 a.m. to 10 p.m. Saturday and 
Sunday 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
 
 

Current members have a couple options for their membership: 
 

1. Pro-rated refund depending on membership start date and the original COVID-19 

closure (March 16, 2020 to May 11, 2020) of the Sports Center.  

2. Pro-rated refund for any memberships that do not include tennis play depending 

on the expiration date and the fitness room closure (March 16, 2020 to 

December 31, 2020). If the closure is extended, we will deal with more possible 

options at that time. 

3. Extend your current membership depending on start date and the original 

COVID-19 closure (March 16, 2020 to May 11, 2020) of the Sports Center. 

4. Keep your current membership and continue to utilize the courts. 

A project of this size may come with changes at the last minute. Staff will continue, 
when possible, to keep you informed. If you request your email be taken off your 
ActiveNet account, you will no longer receive these or other informative emails. If you 
would like to update the email address on your account, that can be done online or by 
calling the Cupertino Parks and Recreation Office at (408) 777-3120.  



 
Member update emails can also be found on the Cupertino website 
Cupertino.org/recreation. 
 

 
Thank you for your understanding,  
 

Rachelle Sander 
 

Rachelle Sander 
Recreation Supervisor 
Parks and Recreation 
Rachelles@Cupertino.org 
 
 
 


